
From: Carrie Buck
To: COB_Response
Subject: Cold weather shelter
Date: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 8:31:12 AM

Attention: This email originated from outside the County of Orange. Use caution when
opening attachments or links. 

Honorable Board of Supervisors,
Please approve the MOU for a cold weather shelter in Anaheim. People, especially children,
need a warm safe place to sleep at night and this will help us protect them and also get them
the services and housing they need. 

Carrie Buck
Executive Director
Family Solutions Collaborative
1505 E. 17th Street, Suite 220
Santa Ana, CA 92705 
www.familysolutionscollaborative.org
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